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Jesus told his disciples a parable to show them that they 
should always pray and not give up 
 
 
 
 

 

Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Harvey P, Year 1- Hannah C, Year 2- Lewis H, Year 3- Cory N, 
Year 4- Evan A, Year 5- Charlie M, Year 6- Makenzie A 

This week’s ‘Writing Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Bobby T, Year 1- Joshua K, Year 2- Summer R, Year 3- Hollie Q, 

Year 4- Sarah-Louise D, Year 5- Jason H, Year 6 – Morgan B 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Evie-Grace H, Reception – Joshua C, Year 1- Bailey M, Year 2- Veda R,  

Year 3- Evie E, Year 4- Jamie-Lee N, Year 5- Harvey G, Year 6- Ruby H 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Sonnie W & Leon G (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Writing’ and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 
on Friday, 7th October at 9.00am.  

 
 
 
 
 

Y5 Bikeability 
Bikes need to be in next Thursday & Friday along with their bike helmet.  They will also need 

comfortable warm clothing and a waterproof coat (they will be out even if it is raining).  Please 
advise your children not to leave bikes blocking gates & access points and where possible 

use the bike stands.   If they have a padlock this would be useful to keep their bike safe. 

Y6 London Trip 
                  If you didn’t make it to the London Meeting please make sure you call into school to 

complete all the paperwork.  All outstanding money is due today Friday, 30th September.  This is a 
great opportunity and your children will have an amazing experience. School have heavily reduced 

the amount we are charging the cost per pupil is £280! 

Harvest 
Thank you for the harvest gifts, these will be distributed to local residents and given to the Chorley 

Foodbank.  

Head Girl/Boy 
We have held our Elections this week for Head Boy/Girl. Congratulations to everyone. They will be 

presented with their badges in Celebration Assembly on Friday, 7th October and parents are welcome 
to come along.  I am sure you will all do a fantastic job for All Saints’.   

The results are: 
 

Head Boy – Dylan G     Head Girl – Macy P 
 

Deputy Head Boy – Matthew F     Deputy Head Girl – Ruby H 
Prefects 

     Scarlett D, Abigail B, Beth F, Kelsey B, Charlotte G, Callum S,  
Josh S, Dominic L, Jack P, Morgan B  

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole  

w/e 29th September 2016 is 84.9%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 2 with 90% 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Friendship’ 
 

“Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart.”  Collossians 3:23 

Prayer Request  
At harvest time 
thank you for our 
food and remember 
those who don’t 
have enough,  
even for one  
meal a day. 

 



 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
28.9.16 London Meeting 6.00pm 

3.10.16 Y6 Quiz, Southlands 5.00-6.00pm 

7.10.16 Church Jumble Sale 6.30pm in School Hall 

10-12 Oct Y6 London Trip  

17.10.16 Borwick Hall Meeting 6.00pm 

28.10.16 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

8.11.16 School Re-opens  
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  

Data Collection Sheet 
Please make 

corrections/additions and return 
to the office and your details 

can be updated. 

 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Badminton Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club 

Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 

Free School Meal Entitlement 
If you think you may be eligible to receive free school meals, please ring 01772 531809. Please note that 
this also includes children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are entitled to receive Universal 
Free School Meals, it means school will receive extra money to help your child. 
 

Secondary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for 
applications is 31st October 2016. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs 
Constable if you are having difficulties. 

School App 
Parents can download our school 
app for smart phones for free.  In 

your App Store search for All 
Saints’ Primary Chorley and it 
should be there to download. 

 

School Photos 
Please return your order form and payment to 

school no later than Friday, 7th October.  
 

Savings Bank 
The Savings Bank will be open 

every Wednesday 8.00-8.50 in the 
school hall. Payments should be 

sent in an envelope clearly marked 
with name & amount of money 

inside. 

High School Open Evenings 
 

Wednesday, 12th October 6.00-8.30pm – Holy Cross High School 

Lunchtime Award  
Lilly-May B, Rec 

Harry T, Y2 
Jessie D, Y4 

 

Toys in School 
                Please don’t let your child 

come into school with toys from home.  
We don’t want them getting lost or 

broken in school. 
 

On Thursday 6th October all children are welcome to join us for our ‘Great Lancashire 
Bake Off’ school meal, even if they normally bring a packed lunch. The children will be 
offered the choice of Chicken Pie & Mash, Mince & Dumplings or Pasta served with carrots 
& sweetcorn. This will be followed by a selection of amazing cakes. There will be no charge 
for KS1 children as this is covered under the universal free meals. There is a charge of 
£2.20 for KS2 children (unless your child is entitled to free school meals). Any money/slips 
should be sent in to school by Tuesday, 4th October.  


